
coming together as a family and 

having fun with friends too. The 

children will be bringing home 

some suggested activities to do 

with you and completing these 

will benefit them greatly in 

achieving their future targets. I 

would also like to thank all the 

parents who have been attend-

ing the workshops we have been 

hosting to help you. Feedback 

has been very positive and we 

will be doing more in the Sum-

mer term. 

Wishing all our families celebrat-

ing the start of Ramadan, cele-

brating Easter and Vaisakhi a 

wonderful time with family and 

friends! 

Mrs. Ahluwalia 

 

Welcome to the March edition of 

the newsletter! As usual it has 

been a very busy month with lots 

of learning and enrichment activi-

ties to support our children. We 

have had lots of visitors to school 

who have been delivering work-

shops for carbon monoxide safe-

ty, the Police have been in to talk 

to us about safer neighborhoods 

and Reverend Vanessa to share 

the meaning of Easter for Chris-

tians.   We marked the beginning 

of the month with the annual 

World Book Dress up day and I 

was delighted to see all the inspir-

ing costumes made at home.  We 

have also had some fantastic feed-

back for the children who recent-

ly performed the Wombles Song 

at the Beck Theatre.  A huge 

thank you to Miss Leech, Mrs 

Greenwood, Mrs Joshi and Miss 

Charlotte for organising all the 

rehearsals and supporting the 

children on their journey to rep-

resenting the school in such a 

lovely local festival. 

We have also been learning 

all about the joys of Spring 

as our duck eggs arrived 

from the farm, organised by 

Mrs Bhamvra. The ducklings 

hatched at school and the 

children have been learning 

all about them and their hab-

itats. They are just outside 

my office and it brings me 

great joy listening to them 

chirping all day! The children 

have also had the opportuni-

ty to pet them which is such 

a fantastic opportunity. 

During the summer term, 

we have a great many trips 

and further learning experi-

ences planned for the chil-

dren including learning about 

the King’s Coronation so I 

would encourage you once 

again to continue to keep 

healthy so that the children 

can come to school every-

day and reach 100% attend-

ance. 

The holidays are a time for 
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News in brief…. 

Comic Relief 
 
A huge well done to all children 
and staff who wore Red for Com-
ic Relief!  We raised an astound-
ing £307.45  to support projects 
in the UK and Africa! Well done 
everyone! 

Medical and Dentist Appoint-
ments 
Please could we remind par-
ents and carers to book med-
ical and dental appointments 
after school and in holidays 
wherever possible. Taking 
time off school will affect 
your child’s attendance and 
they miss out on their learn-
ing. Thank you. 

M A R C H  2 0 2 3  

Celebrating Birthdays in 
school: 
We are a Gold Healthy 
School and if you would like 
your child to celebrate in 
school, please feel free to 
donate a class book to the 

class library. Thank you for 
your co –operation. 



Fairtrade Fortnight  

International Women’s Day  
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As part of our ongoing work 

on sustainable development 

goals or SDGs, we have been 

learning about the im-

portance of Fairtrade for 

farmers and independent 

food suppliers around the 

world. We learnt about how 

a fairer price can contribute 

to better working and living 

conditions for those who 

This year we put on our 

best purple outfits to 

celebrate International 

Women’s Day . Children 

celebrated all the inspi-

rational and dedicated 

women who help us in 

our lives and through-

out history who inspire 

us. Children learnt 

about scientists, astro-

nauts, writers,  politi-

cians, activists , mathe-

maticians and many, 

many more.  We look 

forward to learning 

about these motivating 

women in other sub-

jects throughout the 

course of the year. If 

you would like to learn 

more, why not take a 

trip to the library and 

choose some biog-

raphies to read together 

grow and sell our favourite 

products for us.  We are contin-

uing to work with our local or-

ganisations like our library  

where  the school council and 

Eco team have been working 

together to support growing 

plants in the local community.  

Children have been learning 

about the wider implications of 

their actions and how they can 

help their community and each 

other towards a sustainable 

world. In the summer term 

we will be working on more 

Fairtrade.  Mrs Cheema and 

Miss Jalal also collected the 

International Schools Award 

from the Houses of Parlia-

ment on behalf of the school 

for all the hard work every-

one has been doing on sustain-

able development goals. Thank 

you! 

 

with your child. Thank you 

to all the parents who 

dressed up in purple too! 



Science Week 2023 
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British Science Week was a 
wonderful opportunity for 
the children to  deepen their 
science knowledge and skills. 
Lot s of you got busy with 
your children in finding ex-
periments they could do at 
home! In Year 2 the children 
received a visit from Geobus 
and there was also another 
space workshop which the 
children had lots of ques-
tions about!  We also wel-

comed Mr Khan from My 
science Garden who was 
able to tell us more about 
the Leopard geckos Sammy 
and Delilah and the Chinese 
Water Dragon. The children 
were so engaged in learning 
more about these creatures 
which are spending some 
time with us. Thank you to 
Miss Dhami and Mrs 
Bhamvra for organsing such 
an interesting week. 

For the safety of all chil-

dren and carers, please 

can we ask all parents 

and carers not to bring 

their cars into Carlyon 

Road. We are encourag-

ing all children to walk to 

school 

 Car Park 

A reminder for all parents and 

carers NOT to walk through the 

car park. Cars are pulling in and 

reversing all the time and it is very 

difficult for drivers to see small 

children as they run into the car 

park unexpectedly. SAFETY is our 

primary concern and we would 

like to say a huge thank you to all 

parents and carers who are using 

the pedestrian gates at all times. 

Attendance and Punctuality 

We take attendance and punctuality very serious-

ly at  Yeading. Doors open for class at 8.45am and 

it has been encouraging to see so many children 

taking advantage of the soft start before the bell 

at 8.55am. If you are worried about being late for 

school, we have a wonderful Breakfast club 

which the children can attend. Please contact us 

to find out more. 

come to know and love ! As a 

reading school we particular-

ly love celebrating all the 

wonderful books that we 

have read and continue to 

read as the children shared 

their enjoyment of stories! It 

was also an opportunity to 

read our Bug Club stories 

which children enjoy and 

raise some money for charity 

in the process. We raised £129.36 for 

World Book Day! Thank you to Mrs 

Gujadhur for the exciting assembly. 

At Yeading we love World 

Book Day and this year was 

no exception! We have been 

so blessed with such talented 

parents and carers who have 

created some fantastic cos-

tumes with their children to 

celebrate al l the wonderful 

book characters that we have 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Notices 
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‘We love school!’  

 

Year 1 Children  

 Marvellous March at Yeading... 
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